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February 2025 News Alert

Dear Panel Members,
Our hearts go out to all those impacted by the recent fires in southern
California. Please contact ADI for any assistance you may need.

~ ADI

ADI and Court Holiday Closures

Wednesday, February 12th - Lincoln’s Birthday
Monday, February 17th - President’s Day

Division Two Transfers to the First Appellate

District

If you have a case in Division Two, it may be transferred to the First Appellate
District. This is part of an ongoing effort to equalize the workload across the
state within the appellate courts.

If your appointed case is transferred, ADI will still be the assisting project, and
we will process your claims.

FDAP’s website is a good resource for understanding First Appellate District
policies, and you may also reach out to your assisted staff attorney for

https://mailchi.mp/ff2acb8d8118/adi-panel-news-alert-1197?e=500697c439
https://www.adi-sandiego.com/
https://www.fdap.org/


questions.

Audit Surveys

As part of  the audit process, the JCC sends panel attorneys a general
questionnaire. One link is provided per audited case via Survey Money or
email. The link takes you to a questionnaire where you can provide input on
the audited case as well as the general program.

We highly encourage panel attorneys to respond to the surveys. AIDOAC
reviews each of the responses and the information is very helpful in
understanding the panel perspective on the program.

MCLE Opportunities

Upholding Civility in Appellate Advocacy: Professionalism and

Respect in the Practice of Law

February 19, 2025 from 12:00 – 1:00 p.m. | Hybrid

Presenter: Donna Chirco, ADI Staff Attorney

In this virtual program, ADI Staff Attorney Donna Chirco will discuss the
definition of civility, its impact on our practice and advocacy, and more.

1.0 Civility in the Legal Profession MCLE credit is offered for this training. 

Click below to register. Registration will be open up until 2 hours before the
event.

Registration Link

https://linkedin.com/company/appellate-defenders-inc
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_DhYHYfljTeWzWwiiMhU1DQ
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